
 

12th June 2019 

 

   Re: VAINE SOKOMANU   

To Whom It May Concern  

This is to certify that the above mentioned name was employed by Nasama Resort T/as Cafe Vila 

Restaurant and Bar as a Duty Manager under the F & B supervision for a period of 2 years. 

Ms. Sokomanu was a very diligent and enthusiastic employee shown by her work effort displayed each 

time a task is given. She is honest and easily driven to work and collaborate as a team with other work 

colleagues. She is a bright woman with a great sense of humor. 

As a Duty Manager, her role and responsibilities was mainly supervision of shifts accordingly whether it's 

food, service, events, bookings, purchases, reports or operations; she performed to the best of her 

ability. 

I give my highest recommendations and support to Ms. Vaine Sokomanu for any employment 

opportunity she may confer in the future.  

Should you wish for more information or clarification regarding this letter please do not hesitate to 

contact me on cell phone 5610510 at anytime convenient. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Dorah Yiu Hing 

 


